Statewide Committee of Blind Vendors

Draft Minutes of the May 18, 2017 – 4:00 p.m.
Conference Call
Attendance: Committee:

Keith Haley

Marc Dombkowski         Frank Roberts
Zac Shaham
Agency:
Brian Sigman

Andrew Norton

Ed Owens
This meeting was called to review the waiver previously issued to the New Haven Parking Authority for the concession operations at Union Station due to expire on June 30, 2017.
After a review of the status, the following motion was made.
Motion made by Marc Dombkowski to waive the concession operation at Union Station, New Haven but to retain our rights to all vending machines. 
Seconded by Frank Roberts
Vote: Yes – 4, No – 0, Abstained – 0
Chairman Haley then reviewed the efforts made in contacting state legislators to advise them of the Committee’s position on the budget proposal which would close the rest areas.
The topic of proposed federal legislation which would allow for the commercialization of the highway rest areas was also discussed. Chairman Haley will be going to Washington, DC to discuss with members of Congress the potential impact this proposed legislation would have on the Randolph-Sheppard program. He will update the Committee at their June meeting.

Motion made by Frank Roberts to adjourn
Seconded by 
Marc Dombkowski
Vote: Yes – 4, No – 0, Abstained – 0
Meeting adjourned at 
4:40 p.m.
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